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I                                                                                                                                              February  26,1963

Senator Mike  Monroney
Senate  Office  Bui lding
Washington,  D.  C.

Dear Mike:

Martin  and  I  appreciate very  much  the  help you  have given  us with
Ralph W.  Mize,  Chief,  Architectural  Section,  Branch  of Plant  Design
and Construction,  923  Son  Pedro  Drive,  P.  0.  Box  8327,  Albuquerque,
New  Mexico,  in  regard  to architectural  and  engineering work on  the
Indian  Hospital  proposed  for construction at  Lawton,  Oklahoma.

We  have written  several  letters  to him  and  have suggested an  appoint-
ment at his convenience  to discuss  this  matter.

We do  need some work and  hope we shall  be so  fortunate  to be  employed
on  this proiect.

With warm  personal  regards,I  remain

Yours very  truly,

Noftsger-Lawrence and Associates
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